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Portland, Maine LSS Yes. Life's good here.

Permitting and Inspections Department
Michael A. Russell, MS, Director

MCWILLIAMS HAROLD A & MARILYN
1863 WASHINGTON AVE
PORTLAND, ME 04103

CBL: 371 A010001 Mail
Located at: 1863 WASHINGTON AVE

Dear MCWILLIAMS HAROLD A & MARILYN C MCWILLI

This letter verifies that Construction performed under Building Permit #20160-1574 issued by the
City of Portland at the above address has been completed. Inspections have been recorded and the
work appears to be in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not cextify that
the property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 874-8715.
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Duane Hanson
Code Enforcement Officer




